



Stephen Little
Managing Director
Stephen Little & Associates
Chartered Town Planners and Development Consultants
26/27 Upper Pembroke Street,
Dublin 2 DO2X361

21st September 2018

Dear Mr. Little,

Following on the application for planning, The Hugh Lane Gallery supports the development of a new city library and public realm works in Parnell Square.

The gallery is of the opinion that the proposed development will greatly benefit this part of the city. The operations of a new city library with its diverse cultural offerings will create a positive synergy with the current operations of the Hugh Lane Gallery.

The addition of such a development should serve to create a unique and vibrant cultural quarter in Parnell Square.

Yours sincerely, Valence Jones

P. P. Barbara Dawson

Director